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November 22, 1982

Mr. H. P. Haass, Chief Serial No. 364A
Quality Assurance Branch 'QA/WEC: pv,

i Division of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation Docket No. 50-404
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 CPPR No. 114

:
Dear Mr. Haass:

The Virginia Electric and Power Company hereby withdraws
its request for review of the North Anna Unit Three - Quality
Assurance Program - Construction Phase. This construction

'

project has been cancelled.

Should you require any further information concerning this
matter, please contact Mr. Peter R. Beament, Telephone (804)
771-4411, at your convenience.

The cooperation extended by your department during the
initial review cycle was appreciated by the Virginia Electric
and Power Company.
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Very truly yours,

!
i

~~

| E. A. Baum
j Executive Manager

Quality Assurance
,

:
j cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly
! Regional Administrator, Region II
i
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